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Car Line Reminders

1. Please do not let your child out of the car in morning car line without the assistance of a GSA
staff member or Leadership Club student (this will start later in the year!)

2. Please pull all the way forward to the next available teacher before letting your child out of the
car. A staff member will wave you down if we need you to move farther down the line before
stopping.

3. Students should only get out on the passenger side of the car (nearest the school). Please do not
allow them to exit on the driver’s side.

4. NEVER pull out of the line to the left of the car line to go around the stopped cars. This is a real
safety concern for you, the other cars, and our students.

5. Pick up window times:
e Kindergarten & First — 2:50pm
e Second, Third, & Fourth —3:00pm
e Middle School -
o M,T,Th, F-4:00pm
o  Wed.-3:20pm

6. If your student has not been released yet, we will ask you to pull around so as not to hold up the
rest of the line.

7. If you have more than one child, use the pick-up time of the older child.

8. We ask that you do not pull into a parking spot and then try to get in line from there. You are
welcome to park and walk up to pick up your child, but parking in the lot and leaving during
dismissal can be dangerous.

9. Windsor Road is a busy street all day long and the traffic is getting backed-up when drivers stop
to turn left on McCall Road to get to the GSA. It will help with the traffic flow if GSA families go
past GSA and turn left onto Vista Ln. and come around the block to the school driveway. The
idea is to create a single line down McCall turning right into the school parking lot. PLEASE DO
NOT TURN LEFT FROM MCCALL INTO THE PARKING LOT.

10. Please do not turn left onto Windsor at the end of the GSA driveway. It is a right turn only.



